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Pilon, Janet

Subject: Review and Comment — HCA East Mountain Conservation Area Master & Management Plans

From: Miranda Vander Vliet <mvandervliet@conservationhamilton.ca>

Sent: Thursday, October 17, 2024 2:58 PM

Cc: Madolyn Armstrong <marmstro@conservationhamilton.ca>

Subject: Review and Comment — HCA East Mountain Conservation Area Master & Management Plans

Good afternoon,

The HCA is working on four new 10-Year Master and Management Plans. Draft versions are now available for
your review and comment. Your input is valued and will help us finalize these plans. Draft plans to be reviewed
are:

e Eramosa Karst Conservation Area Master Plan

e Mount Albion Conservation Area Master Plan

e Chippawa Rail Trail Management Plan

o Felker’s Falls Conservation Area Management Plan

Please follow this link HCA Master & Management Plans - EMCA Drafts for Review to view and download
digital copies of the draft plans.

Emailed comments are to be submitted before Friday December 6", 2024 to
capssadm@conservationhamilton.ca

For further assistance please contact Miranda Vander Vliet — Administrative Assistant, Hamilton Conservation
Authority at (905) 525-2181 ext. 114

Thank you,

Miranda Vander Vliet

Administrative Assistant

Hamilton Conservation Authority

838 Mineral Springs Road, P.O. Box 81067

Ancaster, ON L9G 4X1

Phone: 905-525-2181 Ext. 141

Email: miranda.vandervliet@conservationhamilton.ca

Hamilton
Conservation
Authority

A Healthy Watershed for Everyone

The contents of this e-mail and any attachments are intended for the named recipient(s). This e-mail may contain information that is privileged and confidential. If
you have received this message in error or are not the named recipient(s), please notify
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